May 11, 2021 Alliance Board of Directors Meeting
Present: Bill Boettge, Bill Stangel, Colleen Crane, Jeff Gaska, Andy Condon, Linda Truelove,  Charlie Nelson
Excused: Michelle Probst  
The Alliance Board of Directors met via Zoom.
The April BOD minutes were approved.
Communications
	
Colleen provided a video update.  Doug Condon is working on the Rick Clark videos. Once that work is completed, we will begin video production on the shoreline video and the farmer specific video.
The garden tour is set for June 26, 9a-Noon, starting at the Fox Lake Town Park on Blackhawk. Six gardens will be toured; 4 on Fox Lake and 2 on Beaver Dam.
	Pontoon rides on Fox Lake will take place for all interested Dodge County farmers on July 17 w/July 18 as a wind/rain date. FLILPARD will be mailing out invitations to Fox Lake farmers, requesting a July 1 RSVP deadline. 
	Discussion took place regarding an Achievement & Recognition event. It was suggested that it take place in 2021 and recipients can be honored via the newsletter & website. The Community Farm event was tabled until 2022 due to logistics.
	Michelle asked to convey that newsletter articles are due by June 15.
	Bill Boettge asked that a HS/HW presentation be created for service clubs, etc. Colleen suggested that once the videos are produced, it can be inserted into the presentation.

Programs
	The farmers group will be having monthly events.
	Bill Boettge is working w/Tracy (FLILPARD) regarding an application which will enable the Alliance to apply for grants.
	Mississippi State Grant: The DL has passed
	Sand County Foundation’s program has 8 fields in Dodge County. Fields will also be in Racine & Walworth counties.
	The project on Matt Lienke’s farm is waiting for engineers from Westford.
	The Lease addendum is on hold.
	Bill Boettge suggested that BDLIA could start its cover crop program with one field. It was suggested that a wheat field or vegetable crop would be a good opportunity for cover crops. 


Finance
	Bill B. shared that representatives from the Farmers’ Group will be meeting w/representatives from the Alliance to discuss a solicitation campaign.  
	Discussion took place regarding how funds would be utilized.  It was suggested that the solicitation funds be kept separate and that both groups would then agree where dollars would be allotted. 
	 


Misc. Discussion on Other Topics
	Josh Bindorf, the new Pheasants Forever individual, will be in place as of May 24.
	Conversation with Michael Tiboris of River Alliance update.


June 14, 1p, Alliance meeting via Zoom

Alliance BOD meeting will follow the Alliance meeting.

Respectfully submitted, Colleen Crane, Alliance BOD Secretary
